
 
From: Gerhard Uys [mailto:gerharduys@gmail.com]  
Sent: 04 August 2020 01:17 PM 

To: 'Southern Natal Construction'; 'shane'; 'Kim UysKimuys' 

Cc: 'Southern Natal Construction Office' 
Subject: Reference: Jesjo/Southern Natal construction JV 

 
To Whom it may concern! 
 
John Nicholas and Sarah Unsworth (Through Jesjo and SNC) have just successfully completed our 
residence at Lot123 Southbroom.  
 
We are very satisfied with the outcome and enjoyed the project. Sarah & John have a great 
partnership, complimenting each other’s skills. 
 
We can highly recommend this JV. 
 
You are welcome to contact us with further questions or if you would like to inspect our home. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Gerhard & Kim Uys 
0832593488 
 


